
From: Jenny Zhou  
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2018 12:45 PM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca> 
Subject: Supporting the designation of 172 Central as a heritage property 

 

Hello, 

 

My name is Jenny and I'm an engineering student at Western University. The Brown & Dickson 

Bookstore brought today's meeting to my attention, and I'm emailing to let city hall know that 

I support the designation of 172 Central as a heritage property and that I oppose its demolition.   

 

I'm not extremely well educated on the state of this particular house, but I believe some outside 

investigation on the structural stability of it is warranted. If the building isn't completely 

structurally unsound, in my opinion, preserving it would be an appropriate thing to do. 

 

Thank you, 

Jenny Zhou 
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